
In an effort to safeguard the health of 
 Plainfield residents all activities

offered by the Division of Parks and
Recreations are suspended until

further notice.
 

We appreciate your understanding
 as we proactively work to stop the 

spread of the coronavirus. 

ATTENTION PLAINFIELD
RESIDENTS


